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- The SAT and PSAT testing is coming soon!  Jo Ann Spicer and 

Jake Nartker have worked very hard over the last few months 
to ensure our students have the best possible testing 
experience.  The testing accountability requirement has been 
waived for this school year, however this data is too valuable to 
us to lose out on another year of.  We expect everyone to test 
on April 13th.  

 
- Prom is tentatively scheduled for 5/22/21. However, based on 

current state restrictions for venues and large gatherings, if we 
had to make a decision today- we would have to cancel.  
Hoping for good news soon!  
  

- Special thanks to Kris Waslar and the freshman class, they had 
their first courtyard clean-up day on March 27th, with more to 
clean up days to follow.  
 

- Congratulations to Don Traviss!  He was selected as the Golden 
Apple Award winner for the month of March. 
 

- Logan Waller was voted as the 2021 Winterfest King.  The 
student council and their advisors Pat Riley and Katie Shopshire 
did a great job providing our students with the very best 
possible “spirit week” given the circumstances.   
 

- Our Quiz Bowl team is going to be able to compete this year!  
We were runners up last year and have our entire team back.  
The matches will most likely be virtual, but Mr. Davison and his 
squad are ready!    
 

 

 


